
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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JULY 2022

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
4TH JULY 2022 - SPORTS WEEK

We will be looking how exercise keeps us healthy
WEEK COM 11TH JULY 2022 - EID PARTY 

Come dressed in your best party clothes
WED 20TH JULY 2022 - LEAVERS PARTY

Come dressed in your in your best party clothes

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING. 

Explorers have been learning about different emotions. They have enjoyed reading 
the series of books ‘The colour monster’, where they have been exploring their 
emotions and discussing their worries. They made a ‘Worry Rocket’ and made 
pictures of the things they was worried about, we pinned them to the rocket and 

launched it into space taking their worries with it. 

The Lambs have really enjoyed making their own 
flapjacks using their own bowls and spoons to 
independently mix the ingredients together and also to 
support their fine motor skills. This activity linked into 
our song of the week “When Goldilocks went to the 
house of the bears”. To extend their learning we will be 
completing activities to support their fine motor skills 
further.

In Ducklings we have been focusing on developing our 
math’s skills through carrying out weekly baking 
sessions to help the children compare amounts, count 
in sequence, understand simple shapes and use 
senses to explore different ingredients used. To extend 
this further we will be focusing our next case study 
around basic shapes.

The Farmers have taken part in forest school activities 
including making clay snail models after going on a 
snail hunt. We have also been den building and 
listening to natural sounds whilst taking part in 
mindfulness activities.


